
From: May, David H PHD [mailto:dmay@utep.edu]  
Sent: Monday, March 07, 2016 9:50 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Cc: ealeman@bluestonehockley.com 
Subject: TSP Testimony 
  

To: Planning Commission Members 

  We feel very strongly that the proposed bike pathway would not add enough 
significant  recreational  opportunities to offset the negative impacts which it could create.  Our 
concerns focus mostly on the increased traffic, noise, and trash which can accompany more 
public  access in what is intended as private areas. 

   We hope you will take these concerns into consideration and, hopefully, decide that the 
proposed project is neither desirable nor needed. 

 Thank you for your consideration. 

David May and Christine Parno 

209 N. Hayden Bay Drive, Portland 97217 


